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February 20, 2001
To The Honorable Common Council

Of the City of Milwaukee

Room 205 – City Hall


Re:
Communication from Stephen and Christina Dahlman



C.I. File No.: 00-L-89

Dear Council Members:


We return the enclosed document, which has been filed with the City Clerk, and ask that it be introduced and referred to the Committee on Judiciary and Legislation with the following recommendation.


Claimants, Stephen and Christina Dahlman, 15600 County Line Road, Sturtevant, WI 53177, allege on their own behalf that various pieces of antique furniture were damaged and stolen while in the custody of the property section of the Milwaukee Police Department.  They claim damages of $9,658.00.


There is no evidence to support the claimant’s allegation that this loss occurred as a result of negligence by employees of the City of Milwaukee.  The Milwaukee Police Department followed proper procedure in this matter and cannot be held liable.  Accordingly, we recommend that this claim be denied.








Very truly yours,








Grant F. Langley








City Attorney








Michael G. Tobin








Assistant City Attorney
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